Newsletter



Newsletter: 11.10.2021

We are starting to head into a period of much colder weather so please send your child to school with a jumper/cardigan and a coat. They will need these to go outside during the day but also because ventilation in the building is still key so we will have windows open in classrooms.



We will be holding our first parent teacher meetings of the year after half term so please look out for the booking form that will be emailed/text to you before we break up.

Don't forget that the Academy is closed to ALL pupils on Friday 22nd October 2021 for INSET.



That means we only have 9 school days left of this term!
Lets see how much learning we can fit it!

The week ahead...

This week is a very exciting curriculum week across the Academy. We are starting the week with a Science based assembly from Mrs Mack and then every class will have a Science



day at some point in the week where the children will become scientists! They will plan, carry out and evaluate a science experiment linked to their science learning this term.

Every class will also hold an art day this week where they will learn about different artists such as Njideka Akunyili
Crosby and Alma Woodsey Thomas, learn some of the techniques they use and have a go at creating their own piece of art.

Key dates

Wed 13th October - Y6 visit to Bristol Museum

Friday 15th October - Individual School Photos

Friday 15th October - in school Antibullying Ambassador training for identified pupils

Monday 18th October - Y4 Explorer Dome to visit them in school

Tuesday 19th October - Y1 visit to Lawrence Weston farm

Friday 22nd October - School closed to all pupils for INSET

Attendance Golden Tickets

The children may have already told you about our exciting Golden Ticket Attendance Challenge. From this week, each class will win a Golden Ticket every day that every child in the class is in school. The tickets will then go into a raffle, with two lucky classes being drawn at random to win a trip to the cinema on 2nd December!



Excitement is already high so please support the children in being in class, every day and on time.

* Please note that we do not expect children who are unwell to attend school. We have kept this class based so that everyone is in with a chance

School Photographs

We have the photographer in this **Friday 15th October** to take



individual photo-

graphs of children across the Academy.

This will be individual photos only.

We are hoping the photographers will agree to take sibling photos later in the year when they come back to do the class photos.